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August 24,2006

John Kennedy
Federal Communications Commission
Officof Engineering and Technolosy
445 12th Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

RE: File Number O191—EX—PL—2006, FAA Coordination Number

Dear Mr. Kennedy

Per our converstion,the applicationfor the lcense has been updated to reflct the the
specifi frequencies that will be used for the experimental lcense, The frequenciesare: 119.7
Mitz, 121.6 MHz, 122.95 MHz, 124.18 MHz,and 12545 MHz. In addition,I spoke with the
Mike Jimenez (the pointof contact at FAA headquarters)and he said thatall ofthe frequencies
will be listed under one coordination number (NGT 060404 IFyou have anyfurter questions,
please fee fee to contact me.

Respectfully submi

   

John M. Gitf
Manager Govermment & Regulatory Affirs
70 sis¢ais


